
 

29 June 2020 

 

 

Re:  YEAR 5 Starlab Incursion/Excursion 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers of Year 5 Students 

  

As part of our Place in Space Inquiry unit, the students were initially going to visit the Mt Coot-

tha Planetarium & Gardens to consolidate all the many aspects of our Universe studied.  Due 

to the COVID-19 disruptions and restrictions, we are unable to attend this venue as planned. 

 

However, we are delighted to inform you that instead of an excursion to the Planetarium at 

Mt Coot-tha, we have been able to join with the Year 5 group at Tullawong State School for a 

Starlab incursion. 

 
‘Starlab Planetarium is a giant silver dome that simulates the night sky of our Southern Hemisphere. Inside, 
students can discover more about space and our solar system through the use of visual projections, 
demonstrations and multimedia. This is an interactive experience enabling the students to participate by 
asking questions and making observations about space.’                                           Starlab Education 

  

Many thanks to the Year 5 team at Tullawong State School for organising this activity and 

allowing us to participate. 

 

Date of Incursion/Excursion: Thursday 16 July 2020 

  

Travel Arrangements:  Walking 

  

What to Bring: - Morning Tea & Lunch packed in a cooler bag and  

  back pack. 

- Water Bottle 

 

What to Wear: - Formal School Uniform 

- School Hat 

   

Permission to attend this Incursion/Excursion is only available electronically via Parent Lounge.  

Parent Lounge can be accessed on the school website and the school app.  You will require 

your login details to access Parent Lounge.  Please enquire at the School Office if you don’t 

know these details.  

 

Should you have any questions about the excursion, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Matt Nicholls & Becky Farrell 

Year 5 Agile Learning Lab Teachers        
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